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From:                              Caldwell, Mark D. x3707
Sent:                               Saturday, January 14, 2017 7:08 AM
To:                                   Amador, Nadia x5114
Subject:                          RE: Application for Public Convenience or Necessity (PCN) for ABC License upgrade at 101 Gas

Station, Soledad CA (32655 Silliman Rd, Soledad CA 93960)
 
Yes Nadia, I signed that application.  Thanks
 

From: Amador, Nadia x5114 
Sent: Thursday, January 05, 2017 10:30 AM
To: Caldwell, Mark D. x3707
Subject: Application for Public Convenience or Necessity (PCN) for ABC License upgrade at 101 Gas Station, Soledad CA (32655
Silliman Rd, Soledad CA 93960)
Importance: High
 
Good morning Sgt. Caldwell,
 
We have received a request from Chiquita Walker representing Mr. Stan Suarez for a Public Convenience or Necessity
(PCN) at the above-mentioned location.  The establishment is a mini-mart to a gas station located in the County’s
jurisdiction off of Hwy. 101 South and Silliman Rd.  They currently have a Type 20-Off-Sale Licence (Beer and Wine) and
are proposing to surrender this License for a Type 21- Off-Sale (Beer, Wine and Liquor).  Because the property owner is
surrendering their existing License and not cancelling, State Dept of ABC requires for local jurisdictions (Planning and
Sheriff’s) to provide a resolution by the Board for a PCN determination, before ABC issues the Type 21 application.
 
Attached is the ABC application that was provided to you some time ago by the applicant, Part 3 of the application has
your signature recommending the PCN be approved.  Can you please confirm that this is your signature and that your
office has no objection?
 
Please let me know if you have any questions.
 
Thank you!
 
Nadia Amador, Associate Planner
County of Monterey
Resource Management Agency- Planning
168 West Alisal Street, 2nd Floor
Salinas, CA 93901
(831) 755-5114 direct line
(831) 757-9516 fax
 
To access our website, please go to: www.co.monterey.ca.us/rma/
 
To access our permit database, please go to: https://aca.accela.com/monterey/Default.aspx

Monterey County offices will be closed in observance of the county-wide winter recess from December 26, 2016 through January 2,
2017.  During this period, regular services of the Resource Management Agency (RMA) are not available. For emergency road
maintenance issues, please call 911.
*For County facility & Parks maintenance issues, please call 755-4744.
*For emergency inspection services including gas and electric reconnection, fire damage reports, emergency planning permits, major
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building damage or other emergency situations, please call 831-755-5445.
County offices will reopen on Tuesday, January 3, 2017.  We apologize for any inconvenience.
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